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Dear parents, carers and students,

Re: Introduction from the new SENCO

I am writing to introduce myself as the new SENCO at Sherburn High School. 

I am absolutely delighted to have been appointed to this role and feel excited and privileged to join a school
where ‘Achievement for All’ is central to everything we do. 

I have seventeen years of experience in education and have a background in teaching English at secondary
level and have much experience with SEND provision. I am passionate about supporting young people
and have high expectations and aspirations for all of the young people I work with. 

I am very much looking forward to working alongside Mrs Atkinson and the team of GTAs to develop and
extend our provision. I am looking forward to meeting with all of the SEND young people and families.  I
cannot wait to begin working together to ensure we have exceptional provision. 
  
Please do not hesitate to contact me by email sarah.wilmot@shs.starmat.uk if you have any questions or
queries. 

Kindest Regards 
Sarah Wilmot 
SENCO: Sherburn High School. 
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